Comprehensive Planning Committee Meeting
July 24, 2025
Hancock Town Office — 6:00

Attendees: Ruth Franzius, Doug Kimmel, Ant Blasi, Chris Holmes, Patricia Kontur, Mary Turner
The minutes of the July 3, 2025 meeting were approved.

The members of the committee who were present read through two draft sections of the
comprehensive plan. We reviewed the Transportation section and made some additional
changes. We also edited Agricultural and Forestry Resources.

We are planning to have a focus group on Tuesday, August 26th - 6:00 -- at the Hancock Town
Hall where we will encourage discussion of Housing and Natural and Marine Resources. This

will provide an opportunity to hear concerns and ideas from the community.

Our next regufar meeting will be on Thursday, September 4, 2025,



